PIERRE’S

matériaux de construction

Paris, France

October 2019

Dear

Officials from our company noticed your recent Twitter posts abouwt your PBL project. We are
impressed by your knowledge of tiny houses and the building materials needed to build them.
Our company is in the process of reorganizing our stores and would like to create an endcap
display of products that a person might purchase to build a tiny house. 'We would like your help
in designing this display.

since the tiny house building trend is relatively new to France, we plan to import our tiny house
products from a manufacturer in the United 5tates. This manufacturer has sent us a list of
products and their measurements in customary units which we are sharing with you. Please

assist us by converting these measurements to metric units in vour display design.
Please see the enclosed spec sheet for additional details and instructions.

Designs should be submitted no later than

Sincerely,
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Pierre Gaston

Marketing Manager



